
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 25/02/2025 9:25:42 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

25/02/2025

MR Karl Adamsas
- 118 Lawrence ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0077 - 28 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I strongly oppose these proposed plans, as they will harm the village and prioritise developer
profits over the community’s well-being. The developers have no genuine interest in
Freshwater-they see only financial gain.

Given the poorly managed outcome of the new park at the beach, I have no confidence that
this project will be handled any better. This is not in the best interest of Freshwater or its
residents.




